
Late Swingers Ladies League 
Organizational Meeting 

March 12, 2024 
 
The Organizational Meeting of the Late Swingers Ladies League was held March 12, 2024, at 7:13 p.m. in 
the Juniper Hill Clubhouse. League Administrator Teresa Prather welcomed the members and introduced 
the officers for the 2024 season: 
 
• Teresa Prather, League Administrator 
• Susan Spoonamore, League Night Chair 
• Karen Thompson, Fun Night Chair 
• Susan Goins: Secretary/Treasurer 
 
Old Business: 
• Approval of EOY treasurer’s report – 

Jill Lemaster moved to approve the treasurer’s report. 
Melinda Holbert seconded. 
Motion passed.  

• Approval of September 21, 2023, minutes. 
 Jill Lancaster moved to approve the minutes. 
 Cheri Stivers seconded.  
 Motion passed, 
• Audit. Audit is delayed. Members will be notified by email of the results of the audit when complete.  
 
New Business: 
• The first day of play is April 18th.  
• Approval of Late Swingers Operational Guidelines. 
 Cathy Kays moved to approve the guidelines. 
 Natalie Britton seconded. 
 Motion passed.  
• Ringer sheet. Members are urged to fill out ringer sheets.  
• Golf 101 Volunteer – Members are urged to volunteer for one day per month.  
 
Adjournment:  
 Carla Tillett moved to adjourn 
 Melinda Holbert seconded.  
 Motion passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15.  


